
DECEMBER CHAPTER
MEETING

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

Reminder!

CHRISTMAS PARTY
5:00PM – 8:00PM
BLEND WINE BAR
BATON ROUGE, LA

Don’t Forget!
We are collecting coats and

donations for Pat’s Coats for
Kids at our December
Meeting and Social!!!

https://alliancesafetycouncil.org/
https://www.stopfire.com/
https://www.bayousafety.com/
https://www.methanex.com/
https://miller-safety.com/
http://conco.net/
https://e3omi.com/
https://www.performance-contractors.com/
https://onesourceehs.com/
https://rnrrescue.com/
https://www.rocorescue.com/
https://sacsinc.org/
https://www.safetyproresources.com/
https://spartancos.com/
https://www.tesconsult.com/


ASSP Greater Baton Rouge

Chapter December Christmas

Party and Social

December 19, 2023
 5:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Blend Wine Bar of Baton Rouge

LIVE MUSIC by Ray Boudreaux
who appeared on The Voice -

Season 5!

Please pre-register
here!

We are collecting coats
and donations for Pat’s

Coats for Kids

https://gbr.assp.org/events/december-christmas-party/
https://gbr.assp.org/events/december-christmas-party/


Pat’s Coats for KidsPat’s Coats for Kids

For 35 years Pat’s Coats for Kids has provided a warmFor 35 years Pat’s Coats for Kids has provided a warm
jacket to children in our community. What was only $20 tojacket to children in our community. What was only $20 to

give a kid a new coat in the proper size is now $25.give a kid a new coat in the proper size is now $25.

During the cold months of December through April, weDuring the cold months of December through April, we
know that there are kids in the Baton Rouge communityknow that there are kids in the Baton Rouge community

that do not have coats, whose parents cannot affordthat do not have coats, whose parents cannot afford
coats, kids that start their day at a bus stop shivering, andcoats, kids that start their day at a bus stop shivering, and

kids who enter a school needing time to "warm up" tokids who enter a school needing time to "warm up" to
start their classes.start their classes.  

That is what "Pat's Coats for Kids" is all about and theThat is what "Pat's Coats for Kids" is all about and the
reason Pat continues to champion the effort.reason Pat continues to champion the effort.

We will be collecting winter coat donations atWe will be collecting winter coat donations at
our December chapter meeting andour December chapter meeting and

Christmas Party on December 19th at BlendChristmas Party on December 19th at Blend
Wine Bar.Wine Bar.



2024 GBRASSP Golf Tournament
Friday March 15, 2024 – 10:00am

The Island – Plaquemine, LA

Register Here
Registration Deadline:

February 9, 2024

Return registration form and fee to:
GBRASSP

c/o: Karen Saurage
5344 Spotsylvania Dr.

Baton Rouge, LA 70817
Or pay online: HERE

For additional information or payments, contact: Karen
Saurage (225-252-5121) or Annette Springer (225-603-6593)

The Greater Baton Rouge Chapter of American Society of
Safety Professionals is seeking sponsors and participants

for our Annual Golf Tournament Fundraiser. Proceeds from
the tournament benefit the Don Jones Excellence in
Safety, Lawrence Mauerman Scholarships, and other

Professional Development Opportunities and Chapter
Activities.

https://gbr.assp.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/408/2023/12/GBRASSP-Golf-Registration-2024.xls
https://gbr.assp.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/408/2023/12/GBRASSP-Golf-Registration-2024.xls
https://gbrassp.square.site/


The ASSP Student Section’s November
meeting included a presentation from

Rod Courtney CHST, CUSP, WCLS with a
topic of Safety Leadership.

The Student Section will resume normal
meetings in February and we hope to see

you there!!

ASSP Student Section 


